
Birthdays 
14th October -
20th October

Attendance
 16th October -
20th October  

 Nursery       81%
 Reception    93%
  Year 1            99%
  Year 2           99%
  Year 3           98%
  Year 4           99%
  Year 5           92%
  Year 6          96%

House Team Winner
of the week

Tennyson

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
30th October 

Lunch Menu:  Week 2

Monday 30th October 
Return to school 

for all pupils 

Tuesday 31st October 
Year 6 Swimming

Tuesday 31st October 
Year 2 Trip to Chester

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Issue 6- 20th October 2023

Gospel Quote

So Jesus said to them,
“Well, then, pay the

Emperor what belongs to
the Emperor, and pay God

what belongs to God.”

Matthew 22:21

Head teacher’s 
Tea Party

We have made it to half term and what awful weather we have today - I hope it improves!  Thank you all so much for your generosity in donating so
many food items for our local food bank.  All food will be collected by Blacon Beacon which will help so many people within our community.  It came
to my attention this week that many of our parents have been secretly fundraising for our school over quite a long period of time!  I was so thrilled to
hear this as we can achieve so much for our children when we work together.  A staggering £2231.61 has been raised!  I would very much like to use
some of this to subsidise our trip to the pantomime if parents are in agreement.  I am also open to suggestions for further fundraising activities
should anyone like to help organise an event within school. 
Enjoy half term and I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 30th.  Mrs Holland
 

Awards

Hanna - 11
Mrs Spruce - 21

I held my very first Head teacher’s Tea Party this afternoon which was
just delightful!  Each class teacher nominated one child from their class
who shows consistent excellent behaviour.  William, Mylee, Keerthika,
Hamza, Daisy, Nevaeh and Molly were then invited to join me for juice
and cake and we all had such a lovely time. I look forward to holding a

Tea Party each half term. 



 Looking further ahead...

Friday 20th October Finish for half term

Monday 30th October School re-opens

Tuesday 31st October Year 2 Trip
Chester and Grosvenor

Museum

Tuesday 14th and
Wednesday 15th

November
Parents evening

Booking on school spider
available nearer the time

Friday 1st December
Advent Mass

10:00 in Church
To be confirmed

Tuesday 12th December
Key Stage 2 Carol

Service 6pm
All parents welcome to attend

at church

Wednesday 13th
December

Trip to the
Pantomime

Further details nearer the time

Thursday 14th December
KS1 Nativity
9:30 and 2:15

Further details nearer the time

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Party day
Children may wear party

clothes

Wednesday 20th
December

Christmas lunch
Children may wear a

Christmas jumper 

Thursday 21st December
Christmas Mass

1.30pm
To be confirmed

Thursday 21st December
School closes for

Christmas



It’s another harvest festival
When we bring our fruit and vegetables
‘cause we want to share the best of all
The good things that we’ve been given

It’s another opportunity
To be grateful for the food we eat

With a samba celebration to
Say ‘thank you’ to God the Father


